
SCAN 
TO APPLY!

I Look Like a Cardiologist

Applications due October 4, 2024. Seats are limited! 
Completed applications may also be emailed to ilooklikeacardiologist@Queens.Org 

Participation contingent on health clearances as required by The Queen’s Health Systems, no exceptions.

www.queens.org/i-look-like-a-cardiologist/

An exciting and interactive 
program tailored for high 
school students interested 
in exploring a future career 
in cardiology.
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